
Online learning provision

Bedrock - English

Hegarty - Maths

Educake - Science



Electronic Devices

Mobile phones (From September 

2020): If children are to have mobile 

phones on them, they should ‘not be 

seen or heard’. More details about this 

new policy will be going to 

parents/carers of all children attending 

Reigate School from September 2020, 

before the end of term.

Social Media and Phone Use: We will 

work with you to promote positive use 

of social media.



Activities Week

July 2021

Year 7 Camp



First day for Year 7 is Wednesday 2nd

September at 11am.

We look forward to welcoming you 

to Reigate School!


